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ORA Director Reacts to PUC Announcement on 271 Application

Today Commissioner Geoffrey Brown sent an unfortunate message to SBC Pacific Bell.  SBC already has a monopoly in California that makes it impossible for competition to exist in any meaningful way for their customers.  Given that market position, they have recently misrepresented their profits by hundreds of millions of dollars, they have allowed customer service to deteriorate year after year; and they now pay lower wages to employees for the same functions.

Today SBC is rewarded by potentially expanding their opportunities to sell long distance service in our state.  “Given their track record of broken promises, today’s proposed decision will be an expensive one for millions of customers in California”, says Regina Birdsell, Director of the Office of Ratepayer Advocates.  

The Office of Ratepayer Advocates is an independent arm of the Public Utilities Commission that represents ratepayer interests.
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